
Oregon has had vote-by-mail for 27 years. It was a citizen initiative. It works seamlessly in 
hand with the voter pamphlet, offering voters the informed opportunity to choose our 
representative. Vote-by-mail is voter-centric. 
 
This is yet another attempt at voter suppression by the Republican Party which must be defeated. 
 
I OPPOSE  this and any legislation to suppress voter turnout. 
 


